
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for Dr. Wang Jiayu's application for the Young 
Investigator Award at the TTS 2024 Scientific Congress. As the Director of the Third Clinical 
Medical College at Capital Medical University, I have had the privilege of observing Dr. Wang's 
profound dedication and scholarly commitment in the field of Molecular Biology. 
 
Since joining our program, Dr. Wang has demonstrated exceptional aptitude and enthusiasm 
for research. His academic prowess is evident from his impressive achievement of having 
published three articles in SCI-indexed journals, which is a testament to his research capability 
and innovative approach in tackling complex biological problems. 
 
Dr. Wang's work, which focuses on cutting-edge molecular techniques, has potential 
implications for the advancement of medical science and could contribute significantly to the 
field. His proactive attitude and relentless pursuit of knowledge make him an ideal candidate 
for the Young Investigator Award. 
 
In addition to his academic qualifications, Dr. Wang has shown excellent communication skills 
and leadership qualities, actively participating in various seminars and workshops, where he 
effectively presents his research findings to peers and senior scientists. 
 
It is without hesitation that I recommend Dr. Wang Jiayu for this prestigious award, confident 
that he will continue to exhibit the same vigor and excellence in his future endeavors. Please 
feel free to contact me at [010-13717963730] should you require any further information or 
clarification. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Xiaopeng Hu  
Director, Third Clinical Medical College   
Capital Medical University 
 

 


